
 
 
From: matt.mower[REDACTED] 
Sent: 23 February 2013 6:32 PM 
To: Trippier, John 
Subject: RTTI Consultation 
 
Hi. 
 
With respect to your consultation on Real Time Train Information 
(http://www.rail-reg.gov.uk/server/show/ConWebDoc.11063): I would like to register my opinion: 
 
 iii) take action under the various powers available to us including referring the market to the 
Competition Commission under the Enterprise Act 2002. 
 
At the moment you have ATOC acting as a gatekeeper and deciding what's in their best interests. 
Not the interests of their stakeholders or the travelling public. ATOC claim to take no public money 
but they get their funding from operators who do. 
 
Their use of gagging, "no disrepute", and one-way liability clauses are not the signs of an open 
healthy market. 
 
Please actually do something. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Matt 
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